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April 4, 2020 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 

 

Hello, I want to share with you pictures of a random act of kindness that happened yesterday 

afternoon.  I was in my office dealing with emails from the Ministry of Long Term Care, Public 

Health and LHIN who are providing regular guidance and directives to LTC across the province, 

when I heard bagpipes.  Bagpipes are not something I hear regularly outside of my window! I 

looked out and saw a young gentleman playing in our parking lot. He played a number of songs 

for the residents and staff.  I went out to speak to him (using appropriate social distancing!) and 

he told me he has no connection to St. Pat’s but thought he would come over and play. It was so 

heartwarming and kind of him. 

 

This is the wonderful community we live in, these are our neighbours, friends and families.  His 

picture will be on our website and on the Foundations website soon, so we can acknowledge this 

kind soul who thought of St. Pat’s during this challenging time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay home and stay safe, 

 

Janet Morris 

President & CEO 


